
 

 

BALL HOCKEY REFEREE 

 

 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation STATUS: Auxiliary 

NO. OF POSITIONS: Two UNION: CUPE, Local 387 

HOURS OF WORK: Friday evenings 6:00pm-

12:00am, Sundays 

12:00pm-12:00am 

SALARY: $39.29 - $41.78 per hour + 12% in lieu of 
all benefits and vacation (2024 rates) 

 

We are seeking friendly, energetic and reliable staff to join our team as Ball Hockey Referees for the New 
Westminster Ball Hockey League.  This sought-after league is known for its commitment to ensuring fair play and 
upholding a competitive spirit in a community recreation setting.  The successful candidate will work at the 
Queen’s Park Sportsplex Facility. In this position you will play a crucial role in maintaining the integrity of the 
league with the following responsibilities: 
 
Expectations: 

 Officiate ball hockey games in accordance with league rules and regulations. 

 Ensure a fair and enjoyable experience for all participants. 

 Communicate effectively with players and league organizers. 

 Assist with the setup and takedown of equipment. 

 Provide feedback to players to promote sportsmanship and skill development. 

 To establish and maintain effective working relationships with staff. 

 To exercise sound judgment in stressful situations with minimal supervision. 

Qualifications: 

 Previous experience as a ball hockey referee. 

 Excellent communication and interpersonal skills. 

 Ability to make quick sound decisions and maintain composure under pressure. 

 Passion for ball hockey and promoting a positive sports environment. 

 The successful candidate will be available to work Friday evenings and Sunday day. 

 Ability to pass and maintain a clear Police Information Check with Vulnerable Sector. 

Apply online with your resume and cover letter in one document at www.newwestcity.ca/employment 
by July 30, 2025    

 

To support a workforce that reflects the diversity of our community; women, Indigenous Peoples, racialized individuals, persons of diverse sexual orientation, gender 

identity or expression (LGBTQ2S+), persons with disabilities, and others who may contribute to diversity of our workforce, are encouraged to express their interest. 

New Westminster is on the unceded and unsurrendered land of the Halq'eméylem-speaking peoples.   
  It is acknowledged by the City that colonialism has made invisible their histories and connections to the land.  

We are learning and building relationships with the people whose lands we are on. 

We thank all applicants for their interest and advise that only those selected for an interview will be contacted. 

This position is only open to those legally entitled to work in Canada. 

http://www.newwestcity.ca/employment

